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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 1:31 PM
To: 'Ken Shimko'
Subject: RE: Grace's Store : BRRTS 0342204862 : Status Update Report

Ken, 
 
Thank you for the status update report. I have reviewed it and disagree that further investigation is necessary. No 
groundwater impacts were found in the shallower aquifer or potable wells and extremely limited soil contamination was 
identified above the water table. 
 
Please submit a U&C Cost request to prepare a Case Closure request and CO packet for residual soil contamination at 
the site. 
 
-Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 1:43 PM 
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Grace's Store : BRRTS 0342204862 : Status Update Report 
 
Hi Matt. 
 
Just checking in to make sure you received recent report for Grace’s Store site (Shennington – Monroe County – BRRTS 
0342204862). 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 
Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 North Elco Road 
Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 
(715)832-6608 (office) 
(715)579-0723 (cell) 
Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
 
 
 


